REGIONAL SERVICE ALERT

gl DISTRICT
~ OF NANAIMO February 7, 2025

Watermain Flushing — Melrose Terrace

Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) Water System operators will be flushing (cleaning) watermains in the

following area as part of the annual watermain maintenance program.

Melrose Terrace

February 10 - 11, 2025, from 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.

Water Service Area customers should expect temporary disruption of service, intermittent drops in
pressure and water discolouration during the hours and dates listed above. Please do laundry only in the
evenings or on the weekends and ensure you have sufficient water for the day. The RDN is not responsible

for any damages resulting from the use of discoloured water.
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For more information, please contact:

Water Services
Regional District of Nanaimo

@ 250-390-6560
4 rcu@rdn.bc.ca

Get Involved RDN!

www.rdn.bc.ca
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